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Achievement Assembly 

Our achievement assembly celebrated children who have “asked questions” this week. Well done to the 

following children:  

Reception: Lily       Year 1: Theo     Year 2: Jenson 

Year 3: Bobby       Year 4:  Kiean      Year 5: Jacob    Year 6: Harry 

 

Celebrating Attendance  

Whole school attendance is currently at 95.3% 

Well done to Year 6 for best attendance this week at 99%!   

 

Date for Diary  

• Friday 11th April – Break up for Easter – Returning Mon 28th April 

• Wed 30th April – Whole school watching a production of Pinocchio  

• Thur 1st May – Annual Class Photos AM  

• Thur 8th May – Reception class trip to Safetyworks 

• Wed 14th May – Y1 to Gibside  

• Thur 22nd May – Y5 to Gibside  

• Mon 2nd June – Inset day – school closed to pupils 

• Fri 4th July - Summer School Fayre 2pm 

• Thur 10th July – DT Showcase & Parent workshop (timings to follow)  

• Midnight 15th June – School Uniform order deadline for free to School Delivery 

• Tues 17th June – Y2 & Y4 Newcastle trip & Discovery Museum Workshops 

• Monday 7th July – Occasional Day – school closed to pupils and staff  

• Thur 10th July - DT Showcase/workshop, timings will be shared in the summer term 

• Mon 1st Sept – Inset day – school closed to pupils 

 

Rights Respecting  

Article 14: I have the right to have my own thoughts and 

beliefs and to choose my religion, with the help of my parents. 

 

Rights Respecting Club 

Our Rights Respecting Club would like to grow simple fruit and vegetables to support 

our community.  

RRC would really appreciate any donations of seeds and small/handheld gardening 

equipment (trowels, hand forks).  We would like to grow: 

● carrots       ● cauliflower  ● courgettes      ● broccoli     ●herbs           ● peas    

●potatoes      ● tomatoes    ● spring onions   ● spinach       ●salad leaves 

 

Easter Egg Decorating Competition 

Well done everyone, we have had some “eggcellent” entries.  

Reception Class Winner: Indie           Runner up goes to: Harry S 

Year 1       Class Winner: Harry F       Runner up goes to: Holly 

Year 2       Class Winner: Eliza           Runner up goes to: Esme 

Year 3       Class Winner: Heidi          Runner up goes to: Lila 

Year 4       Class Winner: Eloise         Runner up goes to: Imogen 

Year 5       Class Winner: Emily          Runner up goes to: Jessica 

Year 6       Class Winner: Jack           Runner up goes to: Jake 
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STEM News 

This week we were delighted to be visited by Pete 

from SMS Technology whose company recently won 

an award at the Northeast Automotive Alliance 

2024-25 Awards Dinner. Pete kindly selected 

Portobello as his choice to donate the £1000 prize 

money which will be invested into our growing 

STEM activities. On top of this generous donation 

Pete bought Easter Eggs for our Year 6 VEXIQ 

team to celebrate a successful season. Thank you 

to all the staff at SMS Technology who have 

donated around £5000 over the last two years. 

   

          

Summer uniform 

 

As the warmer weather approaches (fingers crossed) we would just like to draw your attention to our 

uniform policy: 

 

We request that the children wear the following uniform daily: 

• red jumper or cardigan 

• blue polo shirt or shirt 

• grey shorts, trousers, skirt or dress 

• plain black leggings 

• blue summer dress 

• black school shoes or plain black trainers 

• hair bobble for long hair 

 

If your child is wearing shorts, they should be plain grey.  

Please note cycling and sports shorts are not permitted.  

 

 

Little Wandle Reading Books please return 

We have several outstanding Little Wandle Reading books still at home. These books make up sets that are 

vital to the teaching of reading in school. Please can you take a look over the Easter and return to the 

school office ASAP.  

 

Calling for Stainless Steel Pan Donations! 

We are creating an exciting new music station in our EYFS 

yard and would love your help! If you have any stainless-

steel pans that you no longer need, please consider donating 

them to our school. Stainless steel is ideal as it is durable 

and weather-resistant, meaning the pans will last longer 

outdoors, providing endless musical fun for our youngest 

learners. Donations can be dropped off at the school 

office. Thank you for your support in helping us bring the 

joy of music to our EYFS children! 
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A production of Pinocchio in school  

M&M Theatrical Productions are the UK’s largest and most respected provider of theatre-in-

education, specialising in Classic Literature Adaptations, Cinematic Theatre in Education and 

Pantomime Productions for Primary and SEN Schools and family audiences, they have offered us an 

incredible discount to showcase Pinocchio to the whole school on Wednesday 30th April, a £2 

voluntary contribution would be appreciated, payable online or via £2 to class. If you want to find 

out more about M&M take a look at: 

https://youtu.be/NZl2ZovaHIs 

 

Design Technology Showcase – Save the Date! 

(Thursday, 10th July) 

We are delighted to announce our Design Technology 

Showcase, taking place in Summer Term 2, on Thursday, 

10th July.  

This new and special school event will highlight the 

fantastic learning our children have done this year in design 

technology. From exploring the art of cooking and nutrition 

to constructing sturdy structures and creating innovative 

mechanisms, our young designers have tackled a wide range 

of hands-on projects that we cannot wait to share! 

 

 

Check out Kids Pass for savings over the Easter holidays  

https://www.kidspass.co.uk/thingstodo/the-north-east 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Power of a growth mindset 

We believe in the power of a growth mindset and that all our children have the ability to achieve what they 

want to achieve. Staff encourage children to develop their abilities and think of challenges as 

opportunities to grow. This week we launched our new Learning Powers in school. These will be used 

throughout the school day to ensure the children succeed. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Comic Relief  

Thanks for your support! 

We're pleased to share that 2025 saw another successful partnership between ParentPay Group and Comic 

Relief, with schools already raising over £384,000 for Red Nose Day making payments online via the school 

portal link. 

The Donations Page will be closing today, so you can still donate if you wish today. 

https://youtu.be/NZl2ZovaHIs
https://www.kidspass.co.uk/thingstodo/the-north-east
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